BILL PRADLEY
NEW JERSEY

United States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-3001

January 13, 1993

TO: Mr. Carlton Kammerer, Director

RE: Nuclear reactor siting regulaticns

1 forward the attached for your consideration and would
appreciate receiving information in regard to this inquiry
as soon as possible. Please direct your reply to the atten-
tion of the member of my staff listed below.

Thank you very much for your time and assistance in
this matter.

Sincerely,

Bill Bradley

United States Senator

Please reply to:

Senator Bill Bradley

731 Senate Hart Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

ATTN: Tyrone Cabalu
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NEW JERSEY CHAPTER
57 Mountain Avenue, Princeton, NJ 08540

TEL (609) 924-3141 FAX: (609) 924-8799
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Subject: Proposed New Siting Regulations by the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)

Dear Senator Bill Bradley:

The NRC is at it again! They are once more shirking their
responsibility to protect the public in favor of catering to the
short-sighted, selfish interests of the nuclear power industry.

It is nothing more than another stark betrayal of trust as :is
outlined in the copy of my enclosed letter to them.

Act! Set them straight!

Sincerely

Adis | onewe, 7

Sidney J. Goodman, P.E., M.S.M.E.
Erergy Coordinator
NJ Sierra Club
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